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1 c n Me of the Workshop meeting of the Oxford Board of Fire Commissioners (BOFC) held in the
Qv )T Iwn Wail at486OxordRoad Oxfo’d CT,nWednesday,reb.6 ZOl2are*4Hon

c k’ opwascalledtoorderbyChairmanBnanfrancioneat7.ODpm

fink

In att di e. Chairman Brian franuone, John Downs Sr., Mike Rubin, Mark Krassner, Vic Nail and
Chiet S Ott Pelletier Absent: George liamlla, John Morris

Group discussions held on proposed Fire Commission Ordinance including further discussions on term
limits Vw Noll discussed Fire Department budget. Group discussion on providing proposed Ordinance
for lire Department review at Company level and date input responses would be due back to
Commnsicn. Next workshop scheduled for OSMar2Ol3.

No a S rn was taken as this meeting Workshop adjourned 9.3Spm.

Re spertful y submitte4

It
Nan CanAl, Recording Clerk
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